
 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
PUEBLO WEST METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2018 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT MEMBERS OF THE PUEBLO WEST METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL CONDUCT A SITE VISIT TO HILL RANCH IN CHAFFEE COUNTY 

ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2018 
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL LAURA SAVAGE AT 719-547-5003. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*** 


